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Subject: Chapter 5 code
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 7:31:10 PM

Thank you for this opportunity to participate with input on the Chapter 5
Code  Amendment 
I don't think Salerno would ever have a parking problem if customers
couldn't purchase " Adult beverages" at our local restaurants. 
So as a member of the Salerno NAC board, I do recommend that Chapter
5 Code be amended as recommended by Staff.
Ellen B Asselin
ellenasselin@att.net
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